
 
My name is Yaritza Tory, I live in Beaverton and my husband has a business in the heart of the city of 
Portland. Measure 110 has not only negatively affected my husband’s business but all of our 
neighboring businesses too. The number of people who are constantly doing drugs, peeing and 
defecating on the streets in broad daylight is beyond me. As an immigrant from Mexico I never thought 
a city in America would ever look like this. But I assure you, this city looks worse than anyplace I have 
ever seen in Mexico. Measure 110 is not compassionate, is not reasonable but quite the opposite. 
Utterly irrational, irresponsible and uncompassionate. I have stopped taking the train with my daughters 
due to the horrible sights of drugged up people in the train and out of the train. It’s not something I 
want my daughters to get used to seeing or even worse, be exposed to a deadly drug left behind in the 
train. Measure 110 has created a public health crisis and until it’s not repealed this city will continue to 
deal with high crime and the endless closure of businesses. 
 
Repeal measure 110! 
 
 
 
Yaritza Tory 
 


